
 
 
PRMS would like to acknowledge the many challenges students and families are facing during 
these exceptional circumstances due to COVID19.  
 
Marks, Reporting and Assessments  
 
Will all students receive a final mark for June?  
Yes, all students will receive a final mark for June. 
 
How will my child be assessed for the Final report card? 
Teachers will consider the unique learning needs or circumstances that students may require 
during this pandemic. As such, the June report card will be based on the following: 
 
 Students that participated in Term 3; 

§ a ‘third term mark for the final grade will be based on demonstrated learning that has 
occurred during on-line and in-class learning.  

 
Students that did not participate in Term 3;  

§ the teacher’s professional judgment regarding assessments and learning that was 
demonstrated in terms 1 and 2 will be used to determine a final grade for June. 

 
Note 
No student will have a lower final grade than they would have had prior to Spring Break. However, 
students may ‘improve’ their grade if they demonstrate a higher level of understanding through 
their on-line or in-school learning after Spring Break. 

Assessment of additional learning is best determined individually by each teacher in conversation 
with students or from a personally observed task completion/understanding, rather than through 
the collection of written assignments.  

 


